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My name is Kilia Purdy-Avelino. I am from Hoolehua, Molokai. I am a teacher in the Hawaiian 
Immersion Program seeking to pursue a Masters and Doctrines in Native Hawaiian/Indigenous 
Education. I believe Hookulaiwi will be a benefit and blessing to our island for our 
education as well as our economy and I support 582391. 

Mahalo, 
Kilia W. Purdy-Avelino 
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